
SR 15 (US 98 / US HWY 441) from NW 3rd Street to NE 120th Street 448974-1

Project Details
Work Type Resurfacing
Phase Construction
Limits US 98 (SR 15)

from NW 3rd
Street to NE
120th Street

Project Start Mid 2025
Length 7.8 miles
City Okeechobee
County Okeechobee
Road SR 15

SR 78
Construction
Cost

$8 million

Contact Information
Communications Team
Aika Ranieri
(863) 464-0743
ai.ranieri@dot.state.fl.us

Communications Team
Nancy Morgan
941-720-6335
Nancy.morgan@dot.state.fl.us

About
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will begin a
resurfacing project in July 2025 on US 98 (SR 15/US 441) from NW
3rd Street to NE 120th Street in Okeechobee County. Spanning
7.786 miles, the $8 million project includes milling, resurfacing, new
pavement markings, ADA curb ramp upgrades, improved lane
markers, and new traffic detection loops at key locations.
Construction is expected to finish by summer 2026 and will involve
lane closures and changing traffic patterns.


